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22nd October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of our first ‘Hendon School House Day’ this Friday 25th 
October.  The day has been organised with the students to give them an opportunity to 
represent their house in their house colour and take part in a number of competitions to win 
points.   
 
On Friday, all students should come to school wearing their house colour.  It is a non-uniform 
day and so students will be able to pair their house colour item of clothing with non-school 
uniform items for example a yellow dress can be worn with trainers.  All students know the 
houses that they are in but the table below also shows this.  
  

Form  House  Colour  

.1 & .5  Emerald  Green  

.2 & .6  Sapphire  Blue  

.3 & .7  Ruby  Red  

.4 & .8  Amber  Yellow 

  
Alongside scoring points for wearing their house colour students can take part in a range of 
extra-curricular competitions at lunchtime in the sports hall to win points for their house. All 
details of these have been shared through their mentoring sessions and via frog.   
 
It is great to see the student’s commitment to their house and their excitement to win points 
for their team.  All houses are currently very close with points leading up to half term and so 
the large amount of points on offer on Friday will help their house top the leaderboard this half 
term.   
  
Kind regards,   
 

K Downing 
 
Miss K Downing  
Senior Leader  
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